
 
 

              

WOOD FOLD FLEDGLINGS 

 

                                          

Wood Fold Fledglings 
Green Lane 

Standish 
Wigan 

WN6 0TS 
Headteacher:   Mrs R Gough 
Telephone:  01257 400271 

Email:  fledglings@woodfold.wigan.sch.uk 

 

1st March 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

You are invited to attend Fledglings Parents’ Evening, in school, on Wednesday 20th March to discuss 

your child’s progress this year.  Nursery reports will be distributed from Monday 18th March and will 

form a reference point for the discussion.  

 

The times available are listed below.  Please indicate in order of choice (1st, 2nd and 3rd) a convenient 

time.  Each parent will be allocated 10 minutes for each child.  If further discussion is needed, a 

subsequent appointment can be made. 

 

Please return the form to Fledglings by Monday 11th March, and Mrs Grady will then confirm your time.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs R Gough 

Headteacher 

………………………………………………….. please detach and return to Fledglings …………………………………………………… 

 

FLEDGLINGS PARENTS’ EVENING 

 

Name of child: _____________________________________ 

 

Please indicate your first, second and third choices for Wednesday 20th March below: 

 

 Choice  Choice  Choice  Choice 

3.30 – 3.40  4.10 – 4.20  4.50 – 5.00  5.30 – 5.40  

3.40 – 3.50  4.20 – 4.30  5.00 – 5.10  5.40 – 5.50  

3.50 – 4.00  4.30 – 4.40  5.10 – 5.20  5.50 - 6.00  

4.00 – 4.10  4.40 – 4.50  5.20 – 5.30    

 

………………………………….………………..please detach and return to Parent/Carer ………………………………………… 

 

Parents Evening Confirmation Slip 

 

Name     ___________________________________________ Class ______________________ 

 

An appointment has been made for you to meet Mrs Grady at __________ on Wednesday 20th March. 
 


